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In The News... 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
BEAR WEAR sales are available! Shop online at this link 
https://t-shirtpeople.com/dolores_elementary_school/shop 
Or you may request a paper copy from the office or print the attached 
order form. 
The PTA would like to invite ALL to become a member and join us in 
enriching our school. Please request a membership form and return it 
to us soon.  
With the COVID restrictions this year, we will not be able to hold 
many fundraisers, and your membership dues will be a great help to 
our school community.  
We loved seeing all the little bears back to school this week! 

 

 

Principal’s Corner 
 

Dear Little Bear Families, 
 
What a blessing it was to hear laughter and see twinkling 
eyes fill our building this week! I think every staff member 
teared up at least once with gratitude for the love and 
chance to connect with our dear Little Bear friends. I was 
overwhelmed several times with the affection displayed 
even through masks and from a distance. People had told 
me that our school is a family, and I witnessed that first 
hand this week. I truly feel at home and am praying that I 
don’t mess anything up!  
 
We all want to extend a huge thank you to our families and 
community members for following our mandates and 
guidelines respectfully, especially with our frustrating 
arrival and dismissal processes! We know this is not easy, 
and we are all extremely grateful for the compliance, 
understanding,, and grace as we continue to try to keep 
traffic flowing smoothly!  
 
From an insider’s view, our team has exceeded my 
expectations with the classroom safety features, routine 
procedures, and welcoming learning environments (even in 
hallways)! Our building is bright, cheerful, welcoming, and 
full of respectful reminders to stay safe and enjoy The 
Adventure! See the pictures below for a glimpse of what 
I’m talking about.  
 
As I welcomed classes and met students, I was impressed 
to see students very cheerful and already engaged in their 
work as our teachers started the Core Knowledge 
Curriculum on day one! I remember little children in 
Ecuador running to school to see me when I served in the 
Peace Corps. As a teacher in America, it made me sad that 
students didn’t appreciate the gift of free education as 
much, and often staff members dreaded their work. This 
week, however, I have seen children so excited and glad to 
be here; they are only outshined by our staff members’ 
enthusiasm! It’s truly heartwarming to witness!  
 
We are also very grateful for the extra week of prep time 
which gave us the needed time to embrace change and 
prepare well for a unique and unprecedented school year 
beginning! I want to thank every one of our staff members, 
our awesome Little Bears, our district leaders, and our 
supporters! We seem to be off to a great start for our 
2020 Adventure, and we hope you have a 
Happy  ​Labor Day​ weekend!! 
 
Warmly,  
Lurleen McCormick 
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